
  
Meeting 2016 December 05 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: GARBAGE TOTER FEES - SECONDARY SUITES 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT Council authorize the preparation of a bylaw amending Schedule A of 
the Burnaby Solid Waste and Recycling Bylaw to remove provisions that 
impose separate fees for properties with secondary suites. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Financial Management Committee, at its meeting held on 2016 November 24, 
discussed and adopted the above recommendation.   
 
Currently, the Burnaby Solid Waste and Recycling Bylaw requires properties with a 
secondary suite to pay a minimum toter rate of $205, for a medium-size 240 L toter, 
beginning in 2017.   
 
The Committee supports the option of allowing property owners with suites to maintain 
their current toter size, and follow the same rules applied to single and two family 
residences.   
 
Communication of the program changes to property owners on the billing list will be by 
direct correspondence, and to the general public by updates to the Secondary Suites 
Program website and other means. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 

Copied to: City Manager 
 Director Planning and Building 
 Director Engineering 
 Director Finance 
 City Solicitor 


